
S1-S2 Career and Life Planning: Workshops on Goal Setting 

    To enable S1 and S2 students to have more in-depth self-understanding, 

workshops on goal setting have been successfully organized on 23 November 2015 

and 1 December 2015 for S1 and S2 students respectively. Students actively 

participated in the workshops and benefited a lot. 

 

 


